
 

 

Whitchurch Rambling Club 
 
Minutes of Committee Meeting 15 February 2012 
 
Held in The Bell at 8:00pm 
 
Present:  Charles Roach, Julie Roach, Brian Bent, Richard Cann, Eve Jordan, Maureen Evans, Nick Copp 
 
1. Minutes of the last meeting 
 
These were not read as the last meeting had been quite recent, and all of the topics would be covered at 
this meeting.  All agreed that they were a true and correct record. 
 
2. Skittles 
 
The arrangements had already been finalised.  Chas would continue to liaise with The White Hart and 
Jurgen.  Nick was actioned to send Chas the list of non-email members so he could deliver those invitations. 
 
3. Walking Programme 
 
Chas thanked Brian and Richard for planning the walks.  After some discussion about changes to start points 
and uncertainty about parking places it was agreed that the leaders of those walks would ensure all drivers 
were aware of where to meet, and if parking proved to be not possible there, we would move to an 
alternative in convoy. 
 
Some leaderless walks were allocated and Nick was actioned to publish the programme. 
 
4. Parties 
 
Maureen and Jean had liaised and the date for the Summer Party would be 23 June, and for the Barbecue, 
18 August. 
 
The arrangements for both would be as last year, but the ramble to and from the Barbecue would be 
shorter.  Julie suggested including some games such as Croquet and Boulle to encourage members to 
interact more generally. 
 
There would be further meetings to finalise detailed arrangements for both parties. 
 
5. Walking Weekend 
 
After deciding that the Isle of Wight would be, if not too expensive, at least too complicated travelwise Chas 
spoke about The King’s Head Inn at Bledington (OX7 6XQ).  The meeting agreed that we should go with 
this.  Chas actioned himself to produce a newsletter with all the details. 
 
For 2013 it was thought that the Isle of Wight might be a possibility. 
 
6. AOB 
 
There was none. 
 
7. Date of next meeting 
 
Not decided. 
 
The meeting finished at 20:49 


